
From:  <rtt10@earthlink.net> 

To: "Patricia.James@ci.stpaul.mn.us" <Patricia.James@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Date:  10/31/2010 6:55 PM 

Subject:  appeal for pet grooming business 

 
Dear Patricia, 

I will not be able to attend the appeal hearing regarding Sandra Belisle, 360 Clifton St. 

I don't believe anything has ever changed in regard to this business.  In this appeal letter I received. It states there in parking in the rear for 3 to 4 
cars. that is not ture you can maybe park 1 car in the back and you are then on the neighbors property.  Today is Sunday, the appeal letter I 

received states she open Monday through Saturady.  I did yard work most of the day and that is all I heard were dogs barking and little dogs 

crying and yelping.  Her yard is a very small yard not nearing large enough to have big dogs that could get excerise. She also has a sign out in 
front that she has dogs for sale.   

I am still very very opposed to this business and would like to see it gone. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Robin Reich 
368 Clifton St 

St Paul MN  55102 


